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the private sector create new jobs in our community.

Under this plan, businesses will keep the tax withholding
on any new job they create (often totaling thousands of
dollars). This will allow businesses to invest that money in
their own business as they see fit.

The plan also eliminates burdensome regulations that are
obstacles to job growth and the corporate franchise tax for
hundreds of small businesses with fewer than 50
employees.

For additional details on this plan, visit my website.

Maplewood
YMCA

information, or to register,
call Nicholle La Vann at
406-5313 or e-mail at
nicholle@infinitemindz.org.

On Sunday, January 23rd, The
Vietnamese Community of
Rochester will celebrate The
Vietnamese New Year during
a celebration at St. Helen
Church Hall beginning at
1:30.

Thursday, January 27th, | will
have the honor to present an
American Flag to Miss Evelyn
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